
SERFF 7.7 Release Notes 
 

SERFF 7.7 was released to production on Thursday, March 24, 2016. The 7.7 release contains changes to 
the Plan Management Templates, and other small enhancements and fixes.  
 
 

Changes in SERFF 7.7 
 

Company/Contact Tab 
For those users using Firefox or Chrome, the Company/Contact tab will now be viewable in the user 
interface.  
 
Plan Management Templates 
Two updates have been made to the Template tab. 
 

 The Administrative Template will no longer be accepted on the Templates tab. 

 The ECP and Network Adequacy templates are now the Network Adequacy/ECP Template.   

When uploaded, the Network Adequacy/ECP Template will remain a .zip file. 
 
Plan Management Transfer 
State users will have the ability to transfer plans without all QHP template slots filled.  
 
Simple Search (state) 
As a result of an enhancement made to State Search in SERFF 7.6, state users were not allowed to search 
for Compact filings via the Simple Search. That issue has been corrected. 
 
Filing Rules – Submission Requirements 
The formatting and organization of the Submission Requirements Search and View pages will be updated for 
usability.  
 
Compact Filings – Associated Filings 
When attempting to associate filings, users may enter the SERFF Tracking Number prefix using lowercase 
letters without receiving an error. 
 
Users will now receive an error when attempting to add a filing association that would result in a duplicate. 
 
Correspondence – Objection Letters 
Users will no longer encounter a submitted Objection Letter without a status.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Please contact the SERFF Help Desk at serffhelp@naic.org or (816) 783-8990 if you have any questions 
about the release of SERFF 7.7. 


